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16 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
After School PE Activities & General PE Information 
 
I am extremely happy to announce that we are now starting to offer some extra               
curricular PE activities after school. These will be done through year group evenings             
so that students can safely participate with other students in their year group bubble.              
Please be assured that we are following all Covid and NGB guidelines for playing              
and cleaning equipment. We have tried to put the after school club on an evening               
when that year group has PE that day but this does not always work due to the 2                  
week timetable. If your child wants to participate in an after school club but does not                
have PE that day they can wear their PE kit to school so that they can participate in                  
the after school club. The activities on offer for the next half term will be Netball and                 
Football and both of these activities will be open to all students in each year group.                
Hopefully, we will be able to add in more activities as the term progresses. 
 
Organisation of after school PE activities 
➢ Clubs commence the week beginning Monday 19 October (year group          

evenings - see timetable below) 
➢ Clubs on offer at this stage ​- ​Football and Netball 
➢ Students to come to school in PE kit if participating in an afterschool club 
➢ Students to meet PE staff in the Des Hall at 3.00 pm  
➢ Clubs will run from 3pm until 4.00 pm 
➢ Students should arrange pick up at 4.00 pm or let you know that they will be                

walking home from 4.00 pm 
 
General PE Information 
As the weather gets colder and wetter it would be very useful that students have a                
waterproof jacket on PE days so that they can still participate in outside PE when               
there is light rain. Obviously, when there is torrential rain, we would stay inside in               
order to keep students' clothes dry for the rest of the day. 

Tel: 01442 822303    Email:​tringschool@tringschool.org​   ​www.tring.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

mailto:tringschool@tringschool.org
http://www.tring.herts.sch.uk/


 

 
In the attempt to be able to play more team games in PE lessons we have supplied                 
each student in year 7, 8 and 9 with a school bib for them to look after and bring to                    
every PE lesson. Please can you express the importance of keeping this bib safe in               
their school bags so that they can use it in PE lessons. For year 10 and 11 PE                  
lessons we will use school bibs which we will be able to wash after use. 
 
We are also seeing a number of different style jumpers for PE lessons and we would                
like to reiterate that on PE days students should wear their Tring School PE kit, which                
includes a Tring School Logo Hoodie. If there are any problems with this, please write               
a note to your child's PE teacher. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lynda Bullock 
Subject Leader for PE 
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Year 8 
 

Netball 

Football 

Year 9 
 

Netball  

Football 

Year 10 
 

Netball 

Football 

Year 7 
 

Netball 

Football 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


